
 
Nursery Newsletter 

Week beginning 3rd June 2019 

News 

The highlight of our week has got to be our school trip to the Paradise Wildlife Park. Despite the 
traffic with President Trump arriving at Stanstead airport we still managed to have a fabulous 
time! The children were captivated by the animals and especially the dinosaurs; it truly was like 
being on the set of ‘Jurassic Park’. We would like to thank all our helpers for making the trip 
possible. 

     

 

     

 

This week we have also been very busy with our preparations for sports day. The children are 
demonstrating their competitive nature but at the same time ensuring they are completing the 
race in the correct sequence.        



 

                 

In project this week the Lower Nursery looked at the story of Rapunzel and using their own 
creativity and imagination made their own castles. Cecily had a great idea and said’ ‘The prince can 
make a ladder using metal’ and Sebastian Y said ‘May be the police can sort out the witch!’  

 

The Upper Nursery this week looked at the story of ‘The Tortoise and the Hare’; the moral of 
the story was about not rushing to win the race. The children used props to have their own 
races. 

     



 
 

The Lower Nursery have been interested in learning about measuring. They used lolly sticks, paper 
clips and pens to measure objects from the classroom such as the ‘Long rods’ and Broad stair’. 

 

 

The Upper Nursery have been so interested in the subject of dinosaurs. Miss Jacquie provided 
them with opportunities to excavate fossils. 

 

 

             

 

 

    



 
Finally…… 

Could we remind parents we have our school photographs on Tuesday 11th June. The children are 
to come to nursery wearing their summer school uniform. Hair ties must be in the school colours. 

A separate letter has already been sent regarding the plans for Sports Day next week Friday 14th 
June. In the event Sports Day is cancelled we will inform parents by 8 a.m. through our emergency 
cascade system and there would be a normal school session in place. Please note that an earlier 
start time of the races at 9.45 a.m. has been given. We understand owing to building works at 
Barn Elms there is limited parking but as we will now be the first arrivals at the ground I am 
hopeful that we can secure parking. 

On Saturday 15th June, we have the FORS annual Summer Fair. This will take place at our main 
school, 11 Frogmore SW18 1HW. 

It has also been brought to our attention that many parents are keeping their car engines 
running unnecessarily when dropping off and collecting their child; could we please be mindful of 
others and refrain from doing so. 
 

 

Thank you 

Nursery Team 

 

 

 


